
 
 

 
Term 4 FOES Newsletter – March 2017 

 
 
Thank you for all your donations of used clothing for our last collection. The next 
opportunity to donate your cast offs will be on Thursday 8th June so please continue to save 
items as you sort your wardrobes out during the year.   
 
Our next Film Night has an Easter theme.  It will be on 
Wednesday 29th March when we will show “Hop” (U) at the 
Village Hall.  Hot Dogs, popcorn, sweets and drinks will be 
on sale too.  The doors will open at 4:15 and the show will 
start at 4:30 so there will be time for anyone at afterschool 
MSP club to get round to the hall.  The film will finish at 
approximately 6pm.  Tickets are FREE but seating is limited 
– please use the flyer which has been sent home to book 
your tickets.  Any surplus tickets will be available at the 
door. 
  

FOES will hold our AGM on Tuesday 28th March at 
2:30.  It’s just before pick up so if you can come along a 
little bit early and join us in the school hall there will be 
free hot drinks and free cake too while we tell you what 
FOES have been up to the past year and what our 
plans are for the future. 
 

As part of the AGM we will elect the FOES committee for next year and we hope that 
someone is prepared to take on the role of Treasurer.  Jackie has most generously kept the 
position filled after her son left the school but she has other commitments and will step down 
at the meeting.  FOES cannot operate without a Treasurer so please consider if you can 
spare some time (not a lot!) to volunteer to take Jackie’s place.  All the money that FOES 
fundraises goes to support the school so the children will lose out on resources and 
experiences if we are forced to fold. 
 
FOES will hold a craft session during school time on Friday 21st 
March where the children can make a gift to give to their Mum for 
Mother’s Day (or Gran or someone special).  There will be a 
charge of £1.50 to cover materials and you can book your child 
onto the session using the flyer previously sent home from 
school. 
 

Our Cuppertino Café will soon return after the Easter break when FOES will serve 
cakes and drinks on the school field at the end of the school day every Friday (so long as the 
weather is good!)  We will start on Friday 21st April and then look forward to seeing you there 
every Friday in terms 5 and 6 except for a few exceptions when FOES are hosting other 
events - these are: 19th May, 16th June and 14th July.   
Year 6 children will receive a free cake from the café on Friday 12th May to celebrate the end 
of SATS and the café will also serve freeze pops on Frozen Fridays which are the last Friday 
of each month (28th April, 26th May and 30th June).  Plus the café will be on the field on 
Tuesday 27th June at school sports day to serve treats and drinks to top up your picnic 
baskets alongside a used uniform sale.  
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We hope that your children enjoy the Smarties that FOES have sent home.  Please save 
your loose change when you empty your pocket or purse and refill the tubes with spare 
change.  When they are full, please return the tubes to the school office.  Thank you. 

 

FOES will provide every child at the school with an Atlas suitable for their age 
group as our contribution to World Book day.  This legacy purchase will continue 
supporting children at the school in future years. 
 

It has been great to hear that the school’s Knight has arrived at Eagle.  FOES will 
continue to fund the school’s involvement in the Lincoln Knights’ Trail throughout 
this year, helping to provide the children with educational opportunities linked to 
the wider community and encouraging connection with local history. 
 

FOES will hold a Family Fun Evening on Friday 19th May with lots 
of great entertainment to get involved in.  Make sure that you keep 
the date and tell your family and friends to keep it too.  More details 
will follow after the Easter holiday. 
 

We are making progress planning the Summer Fayre which is 
always a big event.  This year it will be held on Saturday 17th June 
from 11:30 – 3:30 on the school field.  We will have lots of fantastic 
stalls and arena acts throughout the day so don’t miss it! 
If you are interested in having a stall at the Fayre then please fill in 
the form on the last page of this newsletter and return it to the School 
Office.  Or if you belong to a group that would like to be involved and 
put on a display in our central arena please let us know. 

 

Upcoming Events  
 

Our next meeting is FOES AGM at the school on Tue 28th 
March at 2:30.  Everyone is very welcome – please just come 
along. 
   
  
 

 Mother’s Day Making Session Friday 21 March During school time 
 

 AGM     Tuesday 28 March 2:30 at the school 
 

 Easter Film Night – Hop  Wednesday 29 March  At Eagle Village Hall, doors open 4:15 
 

 The Cuppertino Café returns on Friday 21 April and continues every good weather Friday in  
      terms 5 & 6 except 19th May, 16th Jun & 14th Jul 

 

 Family Fun Night   Friday 19 May At Eagle Village Hall 
 

 Bag2School Clothing collection Thursday 08 June Please bring bags to front of school by 9am 
 

 Father’s Day Making Session Friday 16 June During school time 
 

 Summer Fayre   Saturday 17 June 11:30 – 3:30 on the school field 
 

 Sports Day    Tuesday 27 June Drinks, cakes and used uniform sale 
 

 End of Year Disco   Monday 17 July 5:30 – 7pm at Eagle Village Hall 
 
Who are FOES?  
 

Ali Bottom  Tess’s Mum   (Class 4)   Chair 
Jackie Jinks          Treasurer 
Faye Dick  Emily, Jack & Mike’s Mum (Class 2 & Class 4)  Secretary 
Sarah Alward-Smith Grace & Katie’s Mum  (Class 3 & Class 4) 
Clare Bower  Charlotte & Henry’s Mum (Class 2) 
Eve Jordan  Sophie’s Mum   (Class 4) 
Kelly Melladay  Henry’s Mum   (Class 3) 
Cheryl Pryer  Corrissa’s Gran  (Class 2) 

 

Thank you for all your support – it is always greatly appreciated 

 

 

 



 
 

Our 2017 Fayre will be held on  
Saturday 17th June, 11:30 -15:30 

 

Would you like a chance to sell your crafts, 
merchandise & products, or promote your society to 

the Eagle community? 
 

Are you interested in having a stall? 
 

If so, please fill in your details below and return the form to the School Office  
 

Cost per stall to be paid on the day of the Fayre:  
£5.00 (for Eagle residents/ organisations) 
£10.00 (for non Eagle residents/ organisations) 
 

Applications will be taken on a first come first served basis. 
Please be aware that to ensure that there is a range of stalls at the Fayre, the 
number of similar stalls included will be capped so it may not be possible to 
accept all applications. 
 

Stallholders must have public liability insurance which will be in date for the 
Fayre and, if applicable, food hygiene certification as well.  Please attach 
copies of documentation to this application. 
 

 
Summer Fayre Stall Application 

 

Name: ………………………………     I am/ am not an Eagle resident or organisation 
 
Name of business or organisation (if applicable):  
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Type of Stall: 
 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please provide details of the products you will sell from your stall:  
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Contact Details:  
 

Address: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Telephone: …………………………………..    email: ..……………………………… 

 


